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Firstly thank you everyone for attending our first Annual General Meeting for the Treknow 

Village Hall. 

I’m Carol Coupe and I was nominated as Secretary when this new committee took over the 

Hall in January 2021. 

As a completely new committee, we have all had a lot to learn over the last 16 months – not 

only how to ‘Manage a Village Hall’ but how to hold our initial meetings over ‘Zoom’ during 

last years lockdown due to Covid!  What FUN! 

Most of 2021 of course was taken up with refurbishing the hall to how you see it today.  

With the help of lots of kind people offering to lend a hand we are very proud of what has 

been achieved and we hope you’ll continue to enjoy using it. 

We have already held various fundraising events to raise funds for the hall which has helped 

considerably.  Thanks to everyone who has bought raffle tickets from our ‘Accomplished’ 

ticket sellers JULIE & JEAN! 

We have also introduced a new Website and Facebook page to help promote the hall going 

forward. 

It’s been a challenging time over the last couple of years with Covid and the restraints it’s 

had on everybody but we can now see the Hall being used once again with regular bookings 

on a weekly basis in our diary. 

As a committee we hope to hold some events of our own, including quizzes, table tennis, 

bric-a-brac sales, pop-up suppers and coffee mornings to name a few.  Our Open Day Event 

earlier in March which I know some of you came to, was a huge success for the Hall with lots 

of ideas being put forward by you for events you’d like to see happening here!  We’ll do our 

best! 

 

Summary 

Just to summarise, Treknow Village Hall has for many years been at the very heart of this 

village and we hope this wonderful building continues to be a great asset going forward – 

we thank you enormously for your support! 


